
Dear Form II, 

 

I am working hard to prepare some exciting lessons for you to do at 

home! Every day you will receive a presentation that contains three 

lessons: English, Maths and something else! I have made sure there 

are lots of different activities for you to try, and the learning is 

very similar to what we would have been doing at school. Lots of the 

activities are things you can do by yourself, and some are things you 

can do with a member of your family. I have also included some 

“optional extra” activities that you do not have to complete but 

might be fun to try if you get bored! 

I would love to hear how you are getting on with your learning, please 

would you write me an email each week telling me what you have been 

up to? You can tell me what you enjoyed, what you found easy and 

what you found difficult. You can also tell me about anything else you 

want to! If you send your email to the Oxford House School admin 

email address, it can be forwarded on to me. 

I know that things are a little bit strange at the moment for lots of 

you – if you don’t manage to complete all of your set work don’t 

worry! But please make sure you read every day (lots) and practice 

your times tables. Also try to get outside for a little while each day. 

Fresh air and exercise makes us feel happy! 

I am already looking forward to seeing you all back at school, and 

maybe even seeing you through online video chat before then! 

 

Best wishes,  

 

Miss Ardley 

 


